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	As the Washington Corridor becomes one of Houston’s most popular districts for young professionals, one large-scale construction project attempts to capitalize on the influx of residents.
	The new Buffalo Heights District, owned by BKR Memorial II, LLC, developed by Midway, and located at the intersection of Washington Ave. and South Heights Blvd, will include a five-story, 230 unit, luxury apartment complex, 37,000 square ft of office space, 2,000 square ft of retail space, and will all of this will be anchored by a 96,000 square ft HEB.
	“The vision of the property is to create a legacy for future generations, under the long-term ownership of the Gordy Family,” said Russell Gordy. “There is no location like this one in Houston.” Gordy, the owner of BKR Memorial II, LLC, who also owns multiple businesses in the area.
	Buffalo Heights District expects to officially open its “Phase One” in 2019 which will include the HEB, office space, retail space, and luxury apartments and is planning a future development next door.
	For many residents in the area, it seems as though the opening cannot come soon enough, especially with HEB appearing to be one of the Houston area’s most popular grocery stores.
	“I am very excited for it with it being located close to my apartment and I am excited to see what this mega HEB will have,” said Quinn Haynie, who lives nearby. Haynie is originally from Chicago and moved to Houston after graduating from college to work as a commercial real estate broker and lives along the Washington Corridor.
	With Houston’s economy bringing more and more young job seekers from other parts of the country, there is a need for high-end grocery and retail shopping especially in the Washington Corridor area.
This area has experienced an influx in young professionals in recent years and the trend does not appear to be slowing down. It seems as though this area provides what young professionals are looking for. The booming nightlife in the area makes the Washington Corridor an attractive choice for college graduates beginning their career in Houston and its close proximity to both Downtown and the Galleria provide close proximity to high-volume office areas.
	Many apartment complexes have opened in the area in recent years such as The District at Washington, The Pearl Washington, and the Modera Shepherd. While these have provided much demanded housing for the area, this new all-in-one residential, retail, and office complex might just be exactly what the area is looking for.
	Russell Gordy has a long history of successful businesses throughout the United States beginning in the oil and gas and natural resource industry before moving to retail. His store, Gordy and Sons, located just one block from the new Buffalo Heights District, is a high-end fly fishing and fine gun shop that as well as being a retail store, routinely hosts outdoor industry events such as a charity event this year for Indifly, an organization that works to help indigenous communities build destination fly fishing businesses and sustainable fisheries. Their works have been very successful in Guyana and are currently working on a similar plan with the Wind River Reservation in Wyoming. Organizations like these are a large part of who Russell Gordy is. He is well known in the philanthropy community in Houston as well as being known as a successful business owner.
	This new venture proves to be promising and both Gordy and developer Midway appear to be hopeful that the new complex will bring much desired amenities to the area.
	“Buffalo Heights affords the rare opportunity to reinvent a community by delivering a healthy lifestyle built around local fresh food, outdoor activity and signature green spaces. This first phase will be a catalyst for more innovative and transformational developments to come,” said Midway CEO, Jonathan Brinsden.
	Buffalo Heights appears to have followed the trend in the area of out with the old and in with the new. The location used to be home to the Memorial Heights at Washington apartments which though only built in 1997, were dated compared to most multi-family housing developments along the Washington Corridor and their 2.8-star rating on Google may have also contributed to their destruction.  
Just like the people moving in, the area appears to be more fast paced and modern than it has been known to be in the past.  While some old area staples such as Rockefeller’s and El Tiempo Cantina have managed to stay in business, many others have closed their doors and made way for new businesses.  
Many residents seem to enjoy the change as it has brought the Washington Corridor out its shady days of the 1990s. Will this new venture help to bring big charge and transformation to the area like they claim?
Only time will tell but one thing is for certain. Buffalo Heights District is a big move in an area whose economic growth has risen drastically in recent years.

